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I support this bill because it does not further tax working people or their income but 

taxes luxury items like yachts and private jets. This bill provides a basic income to 

people who might fall through the cracks or be in danger of becoming houseless. We 

know that 18 year olds transitining out of foster care who dont have family support 

are more likely to end up homeless. We know that low income single mothers and 

their children are always in danger of becoming houseless. This bill helps provide 

needed support to prevent that.  


